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My wife and I are owners of a large childcare center on the South Shore. First, we want to thank the 
EEC for their efforts in assisting centers with navigating the pandemic through resources, policy 
updates and a way to feel secure. Also, centers like ourselves are very thankful for the grants that 
have been made available by the Commonwealth. These items do not go unnoticed and we hope to 
continue to partner with the Commonwealth to continue to provide excellent education and care in 
the early childhood education industry. 
 
One area of partnership that can be improved is around how some rules, policies and regulations of 
the EEC negatively impact business growth. Has there been thought and discussion around updating 
regulations such that the desire to protect children and provide the best care works together well 
with private business growth? Currently, it seems as if the two  (protect/regulate childcare industry 
and private business operations/growth) have been convoluted and not worked well. In essence, 
the EEC can directly halt business growth in the name of regulation. This seems like an 
overstepping of power on behalf of the Commonwealth. For example, an anonymous individual can 
submit a concern with no merit, yet because of policy, that would trigger an investigation which 
would put a hold on any outstanding licensing increase matters which prevent growth in revenue 
and turn away constituents of the Commonwealth. All the while, the Commonwealth (represented 
by the EEC) can take months to close their "investigation" which has now stifled business growth. 
This has been an ongoing concern and the concerns are mounting. 
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